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I hope that all of you enjoyed the celebration of the 
240th Marine Corps Birthday and Thanksgiving 
Day! Also, since this will be the last issue of our 
newsletter for the year 2015,.  

As you read this, the detachmentôs 2015 Toys for 
Tots Drive is in full swing. I would like to thank 
all of our staff as well as all of the volunteers, who 
unselfishly assisted us in this most worthy effort. 
 
On a different note, we have many league activities 
coming up in the next few monthsé activities such 
as the Mid-Winter Conference in Falls Church, 
the 2016 election of officers, the Department of 
Maryland Convention, etc. Please think about 
taking part in these activities and possibly running 
for office. 
 
After the meeting, we will have a Christmas 
gathering including our Aux. members It would be 
appreciated if those who are able, would please 
bring a covered dish or other food/beverage item. 
Regardless, please come and spread some holiday 
cheer with your fellow detachment members.  
For those of you who will not be able to attend the 

meeting, I wish you and your family a very safe and 

happy holiday season 

As always, I look forward to seeing all of you at our 
next monthly meeting!  Since itôs our goal to have a 
copy of the newsletter in the hands of our 
membership prior to the meeting, the submission 
deadline for all January newsletter articles 
 is  MIDNIGHT, Thursday, January 7, 2016! 

From the Editor 
by Ed Dahling Editor Emeritus 

It was honored last night December 2nd to present a 

donation to Boy Scout Troop 216. At our October 

meeting, the detachment voted to partner with this 

truly amazing special needs troop. We look forward 

to a long and rewarding relationship. Thanks to Ass't 

Scout Master (and detachment member) Jim Galvin 

for inviting us to their meeting and Christmas Party. 

The scouts and their families made us feel very wel-

come. With me in presenting the donation were Sr 

Vice Cmdt Ben Wells and Jr Past Cmdt Ed Dahling.  

"December 7th, 1941 ð a date which will live in 
infamy" 

74 years ago, the Empire of Japan launched a 
surprise attack on the US Naval Base Pearl Har-
bor, Hawaii. 2,403 Americans were killed and 
1,178 others were wounded during the attack, cat-
apulting America into World War II. 
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Please consider a Life Membership as a potential cost reduction. 

                  Senior  
    Vice Commandant  
              Ben Wells  

Seasonôs Greetings! I trust everyone had a great 
Thanksgiving. Iôm sure you are all now preparing for 
the Christmas and Hanukkah holidays.  
 
On 2 Dec, Ben Wells, Ed Dahling, and I attended 
Boy Scout Troop 216ôs meeting and Christmas Par-
ty. We were invited by Assistant Scout Master Jim 
Galvin (Life Member of Det 1049) to present the de-
tachmentôs donation. As many of you know, Troop 
216 is a very unique Troop in Anne Arundel Co. as 
every scout has a special need. Every Scout, parent, 
and Scout Master made us feel welcome. Iôm very 
proud of our membersô generosity. I can report that 
our donation was deeply appreciated and will be 
used to offset the many costs associated with run-
ning the Troop. At our October meeting, the detach-
ment voted to begin a partnership with Troop 216. I 
couldnôt think of a better way to begin. 
 
Iôd like to personally thank Bill Collins for coordinat-
ing the detachment trip to the Udvar-Hazy Air & 
Space Museum. This trip was on and off a few times 
since October. Bill hung in there and really put to-
gether an amazing day. For those who were fortu-
nate enough to go, Iôm sure you had a great time. To 
see such a display of historic aircraft in one place 
was incredible. Some aircraft were used for explora-
tion (the space shuttle Discovery), to change the 
course of history (Enola Gay), or to make me glad I 
was infantry (they really expected that thing to fly?) 
Thanks again Bill. Iôm already looking forward to our 
next trip. 
 

Iôd like to remind everyone that itôs crunch time for 

Toys 4 Tots. If you can volunteer a few hours at the 

warehouse or picking up the donation boxes, Iôm 

sure they could use the help. Our T4T coordinator is 

Christine Stevens.   

As we settle into our holiday celebrations, please 

take a moment to remember a holiday moment you 

spent away from home shared with the only family 

around.. your fellow Marines. Give thanks for those 

now in your place, defending our nation, standing 

guard, alone but for their fellow Marines. 

Marines 
 
December 7, 1941 is a day we will always remem-
ber, Pearl Harbor was attacked and this started a 
change of events the US Marine Corp got to make 
history in. God rest the souls of all that were lost that 
day and throughout the war. 
 
I would like to thank Bill Collins for the trip we went 
on this pasted weekend to the Air and Space Muse-
um and what a trip it was. If you missed the trip 
shame on you, between the Marines and the grand-
children it was a day to remember. I cannot wait to 
see what Bill has in store for his next trip. 
 
Please remember to support VFW Post 160 which is 
our home.  We have tickets in for the Dept. of MD 
fund raiser for the Dept. of MD meeting in May so 
please help out and buy a couple. I will have them at 
all meetings until the event in May.. 
 
Ben 

. 

  Commandant                      
Ray Sturm       

 
Finally, Iôd like to wish everyone a very safe and 

Merry Christmas or Happy Hanukkah. Hope to 

see you at the detachmentôs meeting on 28 Dec. 

It will be a short meeting, followed by a covered 

dish party. Please bring your favorite to share. 

Semper Fi  

Ray 


